
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

August 19, 1958 

M r . Jack Campbell 
Campbell & Russell 
P.O. Box 721 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Dear M r . Campbell: 

On behalf of your client, Texas Pacific Coal & Oil Company, 
we enclose a copy of Order R-1238 issued August 14, 1958, by the Oil 
Conservation Commission in Case 1489, which was heard ©n August 
13th. 

Very t ru ly yours, 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 
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E n d . 


